Today the Governor announced that residents aged 65 and
older may begin scheduling an appointment for a booster

During a press conference this afternoon, the Governor announced that the CDC Advisory
Committee has approved residents 65 and older, who have had the Pfizer vaccine in the last
six months, are eligible to receive a booster.

If you are eligible for a third dose, you can receive the vaccine through your healthcare
provider, a vaccine clinic, or participating pharmacies.

Locally, the High Watch Vaccination site at The Kent Barns is open Tuesday and Wednesday
from 9:00a - 1:00p. If demand increases, they will increase their hours to meet the needs of
the community.

Click here to find a clinic and schedule an appointment in VAMS

visit our website: www.townofkentct.org
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https://guest.vams.cdc.gov/additionalDose
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